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I strongly oppose HB3362 - Oregonians do not need another tax, especially a tire tax!  

 

This tax will punish all Oregonians while primarily benefiting the Metro area. The tire 

tax will be an additional burden on a large population who live paycheck to paycheck 

just to pay their basic living expenses. This tax will also add additional cost to all the 

businesses in the state which will pass onto the consumer. 

 

Again, Oregon does not need another tax. I urge you to vote down this bill. 


